
THE QUESTION:

What is your top bowling 
goal for this season?

Four 800s and four 300s. 
Last season, I had three 
800s and three 300s.

Terrell Alston
College Park

To shoot another 800.

George Michael Brown Sr.
Hyattsville

To be consistent.

Liz Hollis
Gaithersburg

To return to Las Vegas 
and again compete 
in the finals of AMF’s 
$600,000 National In-
League Tournament.

Jason Parham
College Park

To maintain ... and 
get rid of the inconsis-
tences.

Cumberland “Satch” Parks
Upper Marlboro

  MANAGER’S MEMO  •  RAY BROTHERS

Tournament schedule is 
somewhat different this season

We are trying something different this 
year with the Women’s Championship 
Tournament and the Open Champion-
ship Tournament: They will be conduct-
ed during the same time period at the 
same centers. Our current plans are to 
alternate each group on each weekend. 
The team event will be held at AMF An-
nandale, and the singles and doubles 
will be held at AMF Capital Plaza the last 
weekend of March and the first three 
weekends of April. This is an experiment 
to better serve the bowlers.

Meanwhile, the Youth Championship 
Tournament will be held at Bowl Amer-
ica Woodbridge the first two weeks in 
March.

Instead of a BVL Kickoff this year, we 
will conduct a mixed tournament with 
some funds going to BVL. The tourna-
ment will be held at Bowl America Fair-
fax the first two weekends of November 
and will consist of a team event of two 
men and two women and a mixed dou-
bles event in the first year. If the first 
year is successful, we will expand it in 
the future.

League applications are being received 

at a pretty good pace. Those we receive 
first will be processed first.

As a reminder, the dues for the current 
season have not changed:
 Adult dues are $20. “Local dues” are 
$9 for those certified through local as-
sociations in Virginia, and $10 for those 
certified through local associations out-
side Virginia.
 Youth dues are $17 for a regular mem-
bership and $5 for those who bowl in a 
12-week league.

If I have confused you, call me at the 
office, and together we will figure out 
the problems.

With the new schedule of only pub-
lishing two copies of the magazine this 
season, you can still read my column on-
line at ncausbca.org.

I hope all of you enjoyed your sum-
mer vacation and are now ready to put 
some hurtin’ on the bowling pins. Most 
centers put in new pins for winter, and 
they have a flat bottom that makes them 
harder to knock down, so bear down.

E-mail Ray Brothers at execdir@ncausbca 
.org.

NCAUSBCA Hall of Famer Walt 
Steinsiek, who was profiled by 
Jim Goodwin in the April/May 
2010 issue and whose cartoons 
and illustrations appeared in 
this publication for over 35 
years, died June 27 at age 83, 
just hours before he was to fly to 
International Bowl Expo in Las 
Vegas, where he was to be the 
surprise recipient of the John 
Davis Award for his contributions 
to bowling. Area bowler Ralph 
Grubb, whose “DEADWOOD” 
cartoons also have appeared 
on these pages, offered the 
illustration at left “purely as a 
tribute to Mr. Steinsiek,” whose 
work he enjoyed over the years. 
Steinsiek liked nothing more 
than to see bowlers enjoying his 
cartoons, so as our tribute, a few 
of them appear on page 19.
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